THE INTERNATIONAL NON-PROFIT ORGANISATION

HAS CHOSEN SARK AS THE LOCATION FOR ITS 15TH PROJECT

Sarkee and artist Rosanne Guille has been working with
the ANF planning and fund raising for the project which

brought fifteen of the best wildlife and landscape artists in
the world to draw, paint and sculpt in Sark between 4th
and 16th May 2011, and a further six artists will visit in
September 2011.

You have the opportunity to be involved with this
extraordinary and worthwhile project by sponsoring your
name to appear in the beautiful coffee table book that will
be published by Gateway Publishing Ltd to showcase the
artists work. Or buy the space as a unique and unusual gift
for a friend? The details follow, do please fill in the form
overleaf and return by end November 2011.

: REPLY BEFORE END NOVEMBER 20
TO BE A PART OF THIS REMARKABL





